
From:
To: abortionlawreform
Subject: Rob Pines abortion Bill. Does inconvenience justify disposing of human life.
Date: Wednesday, 29 June 2016 6:27:04 PM

To whom it may concern,

In short. I am opposed to this bill regarding the termination of pregnancy / abortion.
I am horrified that we are killing off our children at all, but the changes proposed in this
 bill to legalise abortion up to 20 weeks and more simply make me question our humanity.

We have to take a stand to maintain value for human life at all levels of development.

What about our dignity as human beings. 
We will have lost our way as a society if this proposed bill is accepted.

Our children need to know they are valued above all, and not disposable items.

Please do not pass this Rob Pine Bill.

Yours faithfully
Loving father of three.
David Dunlop.
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